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Tenney Matthew

From: Jamie Gruol <jamie.gruol@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:52 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

February 7, 2018 

House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources 
Representative Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court Street, NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301 

Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee: 

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would be an asset to our 
community and is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to enjoy public lands. I also believe that securing 
accesses to our National Forest lands is imperative as this region experiences rapid growth and the existing accesses 
become more and more crowded. 

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners along the river that would 
prefer to keep "their" little piece of public land private. I urge you to vote no on HB 4029. 

Sincerely, 

Jamie Gruol  

61365 Ward Road  
Bend Or 97702 


